May 16, 2019

Dear City Council Members,
     On Thursday June 20, 2019, the Kindergarten classes at Hyde Park Elementary will be taking a field trip to the Hyde Park playground. We will be enjoying lunch, the aquarium touch tank, and even a visit from the ice cream truck! We would like to request pavilion D to use in case the weather does not comply that day. I am asking that, in consideration of this being a school event, that will ultimately benefit the local community, the rental fee be waived. We appreciate your consideration.

Thank you,
Allison Pasquantino
Kindergarten
Hyde Park Elementary
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